
 
 

Message from President Murray 

 
 

Dear Faculty, Staff, and Students, 

Whitman College is a close-knit community in which each individual is valued and respected.  As a 
demonstration to our commitment to create a safe learning and working environment for all members of 
our community we ask all employees of the college to participate in this online program designed to help 
each of us learn more about how to prevent harassment and discrimination. 

Please be familiar with the Whitman College Statement of Nondiscrimination: “Whitman College has a 
strong commitment to the principle of nondiscrimination.  In its admission and employment practices, 
administration of education policies, scholarship and loan programs, and athletic and other school-
administered programs, Whitman College does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, sex, gender, 
religion, age, marital status, national origin, disability, veteran’s status, sexual orientation, gender identity, 
or any other basis prohibited by applicable federal, state, or local laws.” 

And the Statement of Diversity adopted by the Board of Trustees: “Diversity is fundamentally important 
to the character and mission of Whitman College.  Diversity enriches our community and enhances 
intellectual and personal growth.  We seek to provide a challenging liberal arts experience for our 
students that prepares them for citizen ship in the global community.  By sustaining a diverse community, 
we strive to ensure that all individuals are valued and respected and that intellectual and personal growth 
are enriched because of our differences.” 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this program and helping to build awareness and knowledge of 
the issues of discrimination and workplace harassment. 

 
Kathleen M. Murray, President           



 

Training must be completed within 30 days of employment. 

To complete the training, log on to: 

http://training.newmedialearning.com/pwh/whitman 

or go to the Human Resources webpage and click on Training and Resources, then click on Harassment 
Prevention Training. 

At the end of the training session, please print the completion certificate, sign it and return it to Human 
resources where it will be placed in your personnel file.  If you have any questions, please contact H.R. at 
ext. 5172 

  Copyright 2010 Workplace Answers, LLC  
Reference: msgonce  

http://training.newmedialearning.com/pwh/whitman

